
INTERIOR REGION 11 • Alaska 

Report # B-7:  U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Report to the North Pacific Fisheries Management 
Council, February 2021.  

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) does not have any significant updates related to 
Service activities that may be of interest to the North Pacific Fisheries Management Council 
(Council) at this time. 

If the Council has questions related to past updates, please contact the Anchorage Fish and 
Wildlife Conservation Office Supervisory Fisheries Biologist, Mr. Jonathon Gerken, at 
jonathon_gerken@fws.gov or at 907-271-2776. 
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